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Subject: Support of the Comprehensive Plan

From: Molly Ging  
Sent: Sunday, April 27, 2025 11:29 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support of the Comprehensive Plan 

Hello! 

I just wanted to drop a quick email to let you know I am in support of the Comprehensive Plan's goals of 
density, equity, sustainability and dynamism.  As a resident of Ann Arbor for 47 years and a business 
owner in town for 22 years I recognize the need to update our plan for the future.   

Thank you for all you do! 

Molly Ging 

  

Molly GingOwner, The Little Seedling 
| 

she/her/hers 

734-418-2392 | 
2465 W. Stadium Blvd, Ann Arbor Mi 48103 
|  

molly@thelittleseedling.com | 

http://thelittleseedling.com


